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Hello everyone, 

It has been lovely to see so many of you back in the bar this week, we hope you are enjoying it as 

much as we are. 

We have a busy weekend ahead of us; 

Friday we will be open as usual lunchtime and evening and will be serving our Friday Night Menu – 

burgers, fish n chips, chilli, pizzas and curries – this week I will be making  

Old Style Delhi Butter Chicken 

Lamb Madras 

On Saturday we will be at the Church Fete serving ice creams, do come along and support the 

Church – lots and stalls, games and teas from 2.30pm. 

Please note the pub will be shut Saturday lunchtime; we will open in the evening from 6.30 with a 

limited menu. 

Sunday we will be open for drinks only as I am catering elsewhere. 

A note for your diaries; 3rd, 4th & 5th of September – The Big Weekend – 3 days of music and dance, 

folk sessions, live bands and Morris dancing – more information to follow. 

As ever, keep safe and well. 

Jed 

 


